9/11 Public Discourse Project Releases Second Report Card 

 

The 9/11 Public Discourse Project released its second report card on the status of the 9/11 Commission’s recommendations for government reform yesterday in Washington, D.C.   Part II of the report card focused on reforming the institutions of government, including the CIA, FBI and Congress. Click here for the full text of the report card and a statement from Commissioners. An article …  
Part I, issued ---, sharply criticized the Executive Branch and Congress for foot-dragging on recommendations for first responder communications, dispersal of federal preparedness grants on the basis of risk, and other issues. Click here to read the first report card.  

9/11 Commission Chair Tom Kean made the following statement in a press release last week: "Congress and the President acted quickly on our recommendations to create a Director of National Intelligence and a National Counterterrorism Center. Because of their actions, our government is better organized to confront the threat of terrorism," said Kean. "Since no law is self-executing, it is appropriate to evaluate the implementation of these important reforms."

